
 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
WASHINGTON SCHOOL DISTRICT  

PUBLIC BUDGET HEARING 
 

A Public Budget Hearing will be held on 
Tuesday, February 14, 2023  

(snow date 2/15/23) at 6:00 PM in the 
Washington Elementary School 

 Multi-Purpose Room  
 

The purpose is to receive public input on 
Washington School District’s  

2023-2024 proposed operating budget and 
warrant articles. 

 
 
+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

Please post 1/24/23 through 2/15/23 
 
 
 
 


